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Association of Interior REALTORS® Welcomes New President and Directors  

KELOWNA, B.C. – April 11th, 2025. The Association of Interior REALTORS® is pleased to announce their new 
Board of Directors. 

Kadin Rainville, a licensed REALTOR® practicing in the 
Kamloops and Thompson Nicola Regional District, has been 
elected President of the Association, leading a Board of 10 
REALTORS® and 1 public director, succeeding President 
Kaytee Sharun. 

“The opportunity to lead my colleagues through the future of 
Real Estate for this next year is something I am humbled to 
have the honour of doing,” says Rainville.  

“I didn’t know my career as a REALTOR® would take me down 
the path of leadership within our industry, however, my drive 
and focus for serving our members, as well as serving the 
public, is something that resonates within the REALTOR® 

community. I’m fortunate to be joined at our board table by a very talented group of Directors, and even 
more fortunate that our Board of Directors are supported by incredible full-time staff at the Association.”  

Rainville, a Kamloops native, began his leadership journey within Real Estate in 2023 when he was first 
elected to the Board of Directors. In 2024, he was elected by his peers to serve as Vice President for the 
Association of Interior REALTORS®. Kadin brings years of management and leadership skills to the table and 
always has a people-first approach to problem solving. As he steps into his role as President for the 
Association, Rainville is ready to tackle industry challenges and move the Association of Interior REALTORS® 
forward through innovation and creative problem solving.  

Ryan Mayne succeeds Rainville in the role of Vice President, while Sharun will continue serving as a director 
in the role of Past President. 

Rainville, Mayne and Sharun are joined by newly elected directors Ben Calderisi, Tracy Danbrook, Amy 
Essington, Chantal Kowalski, Lisa Moonie and Joel Rodrigues. The full 2025/2026 Association Board of 
Directors additionally includes Ken Davreux, Tamara Stone and Gavin Thomas. 

The new Board of Directors took office effective April 4th and supports the work of approximately 2,600 
Interior BC REALTORS®, which, in turn, offer protection and peace of mind for local real estate consumers. 
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 The Association of Interior REALTORS® is a member-based professional organization serving approximately 
2,600 REALTORS® who live and work in communities across the interior of British Columbia including the 
Okanagan Valley, Kootenay, Kamloops and District, as well as the South Peace River region.

 


